
 
 

 
Monday 30 November 2020 

M E D I A  S T A T E M E N T  
 

Gloucester Park Update – 30 November 2020 
Following intensive remedial works over the last 48 hours, Western Power has replaced the faulty Transformer 
that caused the power outage at Friday night’s Gloucester Park meeting. 

Gloucester Park and Racing and Wagering Western Australia (RWWA) are therefore pleased to announce 
Tuesday’s race meeting will proceed as scheduled.  

Both Gloucester Park and RWWA would like to thank industry participants for their patience and understanding 
specific to this unforeseen circumstance, which saw four races abandoned on Friday evening. 

This Friday 4 November will see the running of the Group 1 TABtouch WA Pacing Cup, the richest and most 
prestigious pacing event held in WA, and we are looking forward to this year’s edition, which will mark the 91st 
time the race will be held at Gloucester Park. 
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